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Student of the Month 

This award was given to the following 

students for demonstrating the Catholic 

Virtue of “Self-Control” for the month 

of January. 

Grade JK/SK ~ Braylee B. 

Grade SK/1 ~ Noah H. 

Grade 1/2 ~ Kensley G. 

Grade 2/3 ~ Beckham M. 

Grade 3 ~ Katelyn M. 

Grade 4 ~ John Paul C. 

Grade 4/5 ~ Ayden F. 

Grade 6 ~ Alessio D. 

Grade 7/8A ~ Braxton M. 

Grade 7/8B ~ Nico B. 

ACE ~ Lucas P. 

These students will join our “Victory Team”. 

Congratulations!!!!   A special treat will be planned 

for the Victory Team sometime soon. 

Family Day 

Family Day is on Monday, February 19th.  The 

students do not attend school on 

this day.  It is our hope that 

families can be together on this 

annual holiday.   

Take time to have fun!!!  

Ash Wednesday Mass 

We will be celebrating Ash Wednesday Mass on 

Wednesday, February 19 at 11:00 am at Ste 

Bernadette Parish with students from Our Lady of 

Lourdes. Students from Gr 2 

to 8 will attend; students from 

JK to Gr 1 will celebrate in 

their own classroom.  

Kindergarten Registration 

Registration for Kindergarten has begun. If your 

child has attended Junior Kindergarten this year, 

there is no need to register for Senior Kindergarten 

next year. 

We offer a Full Day Kindergarten program.  

Please bring your child’s: baptismal certificate, birth 

certificate, health card and immunization 

documentation when registering at the school. 

JUNIOR KINDERGARTEN: 

Children must be 4 years old by 

December 31, 2024 

SENIOR KINDERGARTEN: 

Children must be 5 years old by 

December 31, 2024 

Parents know our students get a great education 

thanks to our enriching program based on Gospel 

values.  We are dedicated to helping students 

reach their potential spiritually, intellectually, 

physically, emotionally and morally!  See what you 

can achieve by joining our community.  For more 

information, please contact the school at 848-2204. 

Report Cards 

Report cards will be sent home on 

Friday, February 16th.  Please 

take the time to review the report 

with your child.  Your child’s teacher will contact 

you if they have concerns, or if you would like to 

speak with your child’s teacher, please contact the 

school.   
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Pink Shirt Day 

February 23rd is Pink Shirt Day. 

Most of the time when peers intervene on behalf of 

the victim, bullying stops in less than 10 seconds. 

REFUSE to go along with bullying ~ bystanders 

who laugh, agree or cheer only encourage the 

bully’s bad behavior.  Instead, TAKE THE 

VICTIM’S SIDE; if you feel safe doing so, tell the 

bully to stop. 

Report what you see or hear to an adult. 

PLEASE WEAR YOUR 

“CHOOSE TO BE KIND” OR 

A PINK SHIRT ON 

FEBRUARY 23rd IN 

SUPPORT OF ANTI-

BULLYING!!! 

Thank You 

Our school family wants to extend a huge 

thank you to the following people: 

• Camp Thompson for their generous
donation to our student support program

Fatima Pride 

Our Fatima Pride Assembly will be held on 

Thursday, February 29th. We will recognize 

Students of the Month for February.  All parents 

and guardians are welcome to attend the assembly, 

being held in the school library.  

Respect Race 

Thursday, February 22nd will be our next Respect 

Race. Students will participate in a game of Dodge 

Ball. Further details will be given to students prior to 

the game. 

Appropriate Dress 

During the next couple of months, the weather 

will change frequently. Please ensure that your 

child is dressed appropriately for outside play 

each day.  Weather can change from cold in 

the mornings to warmer afternoons and the 

yard can become very wet. Students should 

continue to wear winter gear and layers to stay 

comfortable with 

changing weather and 

temperature conditions 

through the day. 


